Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B3-3.001
General Requirements of Clinical Laboratory Personnel Training Programs

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 3, 2022, the Clinical Laboratory Personnel, received a petition for variance and waiver submitted by the Gulf Coast Pathologists. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 64B3-3.001, F.A.C., requiring the submission of proof of accreditation from the National Accrediting Agency for Clinical Laboratory Science (NAACLS) to start a Cytogenetics Training Program in the State of Florida. Comments on the petition should be filed with the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail: Joe.Baker@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Acting Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail: Joe.Baker@flhealth.gov.
